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ADDENDUM NO. 1 

Date: September 11, 2025 

Project: Request for Proposals – Delivery of Chemicals 2025–2026 

This addendum modifies the Request for Proposals (RFP) issued by the City of Lemoore for the 
delivery of services. Effective immediately, the scope of work and bid requirements are 
amended as follows: 

1. All references to the following chemicals are removed from the RFP: 

• Sulfuric Acid (93%) 
• Sodium Hydroxide (50%) 
• Sodium Chloride (100%) 

2. The only chemical to be included in the bid is: 

• Sodium Hypochlorite (12.5%) 

3. All bid forms, quantities, and specifications shall be updated accordingly to reflect this 
change. 

All other terms and conditions of the RFP remain unchanged. 

This addendum must be acknowledged in the submitted proposal. 

Authorized by: 

City of Lemoore 


